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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #20-0069   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 21, 2020 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve First Amendment to the Interlocal Agreement Between 

Broward County and the City of Fort Lauderdale for a Joint Government 
Center Campus – (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a First Amendment to the Interlocal 
Agreement, in substantially the form attached, between Broward County and the City of 
Fort Lauderdale for a Joint Government Center Campus. 
 
Background 
At a meeting of the Unified Direct Procurement Authority (“UDPA”) held on December 10, 
2019, members of the Broward County Board of Commissioners and the City Commission 
reached a consensus to amend the Interlocal Agreement Between Broward County and 
the City of Fort Lauderdale for a Joint Government Center Campus (ILA) to expand the 
ILA’s scope. The proposed amendment would expand the authority of the UDPA to 
consider all procurement matters related to the proposed Joint Government Center 
Campus, including but not limited to, those related to design, construction, and review of 
proposals received from third parties, including solicited and unsolicited proposals.  
 
Resource Impact  
There is no fiscal impact for this item. 

Strategic Connections 
This item is a Fiscal Year 2020 Commission Annual Action Plan priority. 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – First Amendment to the Interlocal Agreement 
 

Prepared by:  Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
Department Director:   Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 


